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June 23, 2020 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As you are aware, district school boards across the province are working on different possibilities for 
student re-entry to school in September. One such re-entry option may require our students to resume 
the learning from home strategy. In order to be best prepared for that scenario, we invite families to 
keep any Board-owned equipment throughout the summer for students who are confirmed to be 
returning to an NCDSB school in September.  
 
We ask that any Board-owned technology be well cared for throughout the summer holidays. Please be 
sure to keep track of charging cords as well. Board-owned technology is a valuable and important tool 
that will be of continued use to your child once school resumes. We trust that you will continue to make 
every effort to take the best possible care of Chromebooks, accessories, and any other NCDSB resource 
or piece of equipment. 
 
Finally, we do ask that those students who will not be returning to an NCDSB school to return board-
owned equipment by the end of this week. You can contact your child’s current school to receive details 
about the protocol to follow in order to return any technology that your child has used throughout the 
ordered school closure. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Director of Education 


